
ST. VINCENT FERRER PARISH 
7754 Montgomery Road *  Cincinnati, Ohio 45236  *   www.svfchurch.org 

“Living Church in Our Community” 

PASTORAL TEAM 

Rev. J. Dennis Jaspers - Pastor 

Rev. Jerome Bishop - Parochial Vicar 

Mr. Brian Caperton - Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Dave Meyer - Deacon 

Mrs. Kimberly Roy ï Principal 

Mr. Jim McCormick ï Director of Music Ministries 

Mrs. Kathy Abele ï Business Manager 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION PROGRAM 
Parents are expected to attend the program prior to  

the baptism of their child. Godparents are welcome.  

The program is offered quarterly. Please call the  

Parish Office for reservations. 
 

ADULT INITIATION INTO THE  

CATHOLIC FAITH 

Adults who would like to learn more about the  

Catholic Faith or who wish to become Catholic  

may call the Office of Faith Formation at  

686-1124 for information. 
 

WEDDINGS 

Couples should contact the pastor at least six  

months before they plan to be married. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

Please call the Parish Office to register or log  

onto the Parish website.  
 

HOSPITAL STAY 

Please inform the Parish Office so a Pastoral  

Staff member may visit and pray for the  

family member. 

Parish E-mail...é.Parishoffice@svfchurch.org 

 

Parish Office Phone ....................... 791-9030 
Religious Education ....................... 791-6321 
School ............................................. 791-6320 
Music Ministry ................................ 791-9030 

            ORDER OF MASSES 
            Saturday Evening: 5:00 p.m. 
            Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
            Weekday: (In Chapel) 8:20 a.m. 
 

            Sacrament of Reconciliation 
            Saturday 3:30-4:30 p.m. 

The mission of St. Vincent Ferrer Parish is to be a 
Catholic community of faithful followers of Jesus 
Christ. We strive to be people of faith, hope, love  
and prayer, open to the Holy Spirit, and witnesses  to 
the Gospel in our words, deeds, and way of life. 

Saturday, September 15,  
3:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.  
Sunday, September 16,  
3:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

GRAND RAFFLE TICKETSé. 
MORE CHANCES TO WIN 
$35 a ticket / 2 for $60 

GRAND PRIZE $5,000 
2nd PRIZE $2,500 
3rd PRIZE  $1,500 
4th PRIZE  $1,000 
5th PRIZE  IPad 
Drawing Sept 16 at 9pm 

 

Tickets can be purchased in  
the Parish Office during  
business hours. 
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2018-2019  PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

 

Chairperson Terry Callan 793-3546 
Vice-Chairperson Jack Schwein 289-4867 
Member-at-Large Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Member-at-Large Travis Everly 918-0380 
Member-at-Large Jodi Kastner 891-5957 
Member-at-Large Julie Morency 675-5576 
Athletics Lisa Samson 984-1755 
Building & Finance rotating rep members 
Education Comm. Michael Beiting 600-1556 
Worship Susan Aloisio 745-9181 
Parish Life Comm. Chris Homan 745-9958 
 Bill Mountel 793-7634 
Festival Comm. Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Recording Secretary  
Deacon Dave Meyer 258-8555 

NETWORK OF CARE 

Communion Visits to the Homebound ï Members of this 
ministry take Holy Communion and visit with parishioners 
who are unable to attend Mass. This service is available for 
short and long term convalescence. Please call the Parish 
Office (791-9030). 
 

St. Vincent for the Poor ï (791-9030) 
 

Prayer Chain ï To request prayers for a special intention 
call the Parish Office (791-9030).  
 

Pregnancy Center East - (321-3100) 
www.pregnancycentereast.com 
 

PARISH NEWS 

R.C.I.A. is a process for adults who desire to know 
more about the Catholic faith.  Have you thought about 
becoming Catholic?  Have you been baptized Catholic, but 
not  received First Eucharist or Confirmation? Interested in 
learning more about the Catholic faith?   
For more information call  Brian Caperton 686-1124 or 

bcaperton@svfchurch.org 

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT ENVELOPE 2018: HIGH PRIORITIES 

Last yearôs Capital Improvement donations were    
intended to focus on improvements to the interior 
of the church.  Unfortunately, a higher priority ï 
right over our heads ï took precedence. 
 

We discovered earlier this year that the main roof of the 
church needed a major repair, including replacement of the 
skylights. So Fr. Jaspers, the Building & Finance          
Commission and Parish Pastoral Council decided that the 
roof should be fixed before addressing the interior          
improvements. 
 

The total cost of the roof repairs was $58,965, and $17,682 
for replacing the nine skylights.  An anonymous donation of 
$37,500 covered about half the cost.  Weôre hoping that this 
yearôs Capital Improvement donations can cover the       
balance, so that we donôt have to dip into our reserve funds. 
 

Your church envelopes include a Capital Improvement   
envelope on September 9.  All donations received in those 
envelopes will go toward the roof repair project.  Meanwhile, 
last yearôs Capital Improvement funds, $5,990, are in the 
reserve fund, ready to be used for interior improvements 
when the roof is sealed tight. 
 

Help us continue to make St. Vincent Ferrer Church a  
beautiful, comfortable place of worship with your Capital 
Improvements donations on the weekend of September 8-9, 
or drop off your donation at the parish office. 

SHARING HIS TALENT 
Longtime parishioner Ferd 
Forney recently crafted and   
installed these wooden Holy 
water holders for the chapel 
in the parish center.  For a 
better view, come to daily 
Mass or Monday adoration 
in the chapel!  Thank you 
Ferd for sharing your time and talents in completing this 
project! 

REMEMBERING SEPTEMBER 11 
Let us keep the victims of terrorism and their families in our 
prayers.  Remember to work and pray for peace and     
justice, in our homes, country and the world. FALL FEST 2018  September 15 & 16 

Fall Fest 2018 is approaching fast.  The  
various committees and booth captains 
have been hard at work planning and organ-

izing the event and many final preparations will be taking 
place in the next week. In addition to the festival being a  
fundraiser, it is also an opportunity for us to come together 
as a parish family and extend our Catholic Christian       
hospitality to the local community.  Letôs do our best to   
extend a warm welcome to our guests and visitors ï and let 
them know we really appreciate their patronage.  We still 
need volunteers to staff booths.  You can volunteer by 
going to the parish website and look for the               
SignUpGenius program. 
We need everyoneôs participation to make it a success! 

PLEASE NOTE:  Our Montgomery Road         
entrance will possibly close as early as Tuesday,          
September 11 for the festival booth, rides and 
tent set up.  The only access to our property will 
be from Kenwood Road.                                     

A NOTE ON MASS INTENTIONS 
Morning Mass is celebrated at 8:20 a.m. Monday-Friday.  
We currently have weekday Mass intentions available.  
Stop by the parish office and schedule a Mass for your 
loved one living or deceased.   
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 16, 2018 

So that as a parish we can keep in our prayers those 
in our community who are ill, St. Vincent Ferrer 
Parish would like to publish the names of those 
parishioners who are in the hospital, recovering from 

an illness, or going through treatments. We ask that you 
contact the Parish Office at 791-9030. Please pray for 
Donna Beiting, Elizabeth Blatz, Bob Churchill, Gail 
Furthman, Judy Gretz, Audrey Hager, Mildred Kampman, 
Ethel Labanz, Loretta Metzger, Beth Milostan, Richard 
Naber, Paul Rich, Ethan Sieber, T. Jacob Sturdy, Gigi 
Titsch, Janet Wray. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

IN THE HOSPITAL OR RECOVERING AT HOME 

Monday, September 10, 2018 
 8:20 a.m. Thomas Grilliot    
  

Tuesday, September 11, 2018 
 8:20 a.m. Catholic Central Class of 1968  

   

Wednesday, September 12, 2018 
The Most Holy Name of Mary 
 8:20 a.m. John P. Boyle  
  

Thursday, September 13, 2018 
St. John Chrysostom 
 8:20 a.m. Lyle Dreibelbis     
 

Friday, September 14, 2018 
The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
 8:20 a.m. St. Vincent Ferrer Parish Members  
  

Saturday, September 15, 2018 
Our Lady of Sorrows 
 5:00 p.m. Robert H. Palmer    
 

Sunday, September 16 , 2018 
Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 9:00 a.m. St. Vincent Ferrer Parish   
 11:00 a.m. Roman Schweikert   

DEACONõS BENCH  

Sunday: Is 35:4-7a/Ps 146:7, 8-9, 9-10 [1b]/Jas 2:1-5/Mk 7:31-
37 
Monday: 1 Cor 5:1-8/Ps 5, 5-6, 7, 12 [9]/Lk 6:6-11 
Tuesday: 1 Cor 6:1-11/Ps 149:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a and 9b [cf. 4]/Lk 
6:12-19 
Wednesday: 1 Cor 7:25-31/Ps 45:11-12, 14-15, 16-17 [11]/Lk 
6:20-26 
Thursday: 1 Cor 8:1b-7, 11-13/Ps 139:1b-3, 13-14ab, 23-24 
[24b]/Lk 6:27-38 
Friday: Nm 21:4b-9/Ps 78:1-2, 34-35, 36-37, 38 [cf. 7b]/Phil 2:6
-11/Jn 3:13-17 
Saturday: 1 Cor 10:14-22/Ps 116:12-13, 17-18 [17]/Jn 19:25-
27 or Lk 2:33-35 
Next Sunday: Is 50:5-9a/Ps 116:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 [9]/Jas 2:14-
18/Mk 8:27-35 
 

These Scriptures proclaim:  Discipleship entails denying 

our very selves and following the way of the Lord, a way of 
suffering and service.  In professing our faith in him we can rely 
on the Lord for strength and salvation. 

What next? 
As I write these articles, I wonder what people are  
interested in hearing about. More to the point, I wonder 
if people read them, and have thoughts. So I would ask you 
to consider topics you would like to see addressed, and 
pass your suggestions on to me after Mass or through the 
parish office.  
 

As I write this (8/28/18) the abuse scandal is swirling 
around the United States. We have Bishops who are acting 
like teenagers and pointing the finger at other Bishops. It is 
almost like everyone is running for cover, and we are left to 
answer our friendsô and co-workersô questions about the 
abuse crisis on our own. I would offer this very abbreviated 
response. It is sin! The root causes of the abuse to         
rephrase what one Bishop said are: infidelity to the vow of 
celibacy and clericalism. The priests violated their commit-
ment to be celibate, and they lied about it and worked    
together to hide it from the authorities.   
 

There is much more that could be said, but I think the key 
point is that the clergy have demonstrated that they cannot 
police themselves. We need the laity to be involved as 
called for by the leaders in the US, and this requires the 
laity to be in positions of authority. The laity can no longer 
succumb to the priestsô inappropriate and unfounded, unau-
thorized power and authority. We each have important roles 
to play. We need to demand that our clergy take their right-
ful role as servants to the people of God, the role to which 
they were ordained. It is our church with Christ as the head 
and we need to take our appropriate and necessary roles. It 
is also critical that we ask every clergy, including me, to tell 
us what they will do to terminate clericalism. Clericalism is a 
cancer on the church! My commitment to you is to confront 
it when I see it, and if you believe I am being clerical you 
have my permission and hope that you confront me directly. 
 

Enough said about that. Now, on to the laityôs role in Mass. 
Vatican II referred to the Mass as the source and summit of 
our faith. Additionally they call for full and active participa-
tion in the Mass.  Last week we had the RCIA witness talks 
to the parish after communion. I had the opportunity to 
watch the congregation during the talks and during Fr.  
Bishopôs homily. I thought back to a wedding I attended for 
a friend of mine. It was between a Catholic and a non-
Catholic. The deacon who witnessed the wedding          
apparently got to know the couple fairly well, so he was 
able to deliver a homily that brought forth the thought and 
meaning of the readings the couple had selected but also 
had a focused message for the couple. As he preached the 
homily I often heard ñAmensò from the non-Catholic side of 
the church as they agreed with some point or thought he 
had conveyed. At first it was a bit disturbing. But once I got 
used to it, it was amazingly encouraging to hear the affirma-
tion of the deaconôs message by the congregation. The 
deacon did a good job of involving the congregation. What I 
was not prepared for, and apparently neither was the    
deacon,  was applause after the homily. While it had to be 
encouraging for the deacon, I instantly thought about what 
the Bishops think/say? 
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Monday, September 10, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. Massð Chapel 
 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Solemn Exposition - Chapel 
 7:00 p.m. Worship Commission - room B 
     

Tuesday, September 11, 2018 
  6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. Massð Chapel 
 9:00 a.m. Bible Study - room B 
 6:00 p.m. Marketing Committee - Library 
 7:00 p.m. PTO Meeting - Library 
 7:00 p.m. RCIA - All Saints 
 7:30 p.m. Choir rehearsal - Church 
 8:00 p.m. Women's Volleyballðgym 
  

Wednesday, September 12, 2018   
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. School MassðChurch 
 6:00 p.m. Menôs Club - cafeteria 
 6:30 p.m. Building & Finance - Library 
                     

Thursday, September 13, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. MassðChapel 
 1:00 p.m. Adult Faith - room B 
    

Friday, September 14, 2018 
                     6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. MassðChapel 
  
Saturday, September 15, 2018 
 3:00 - 11:00 p.m. SVF Fall Festival 
 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. Confessions - Church 
 5:00 p.m. MassðChurch 
  
Sunday, September 16, 2018 
 9:00 a.m. MassðChurch 
 9:15 a.m. PREP - School 

 11:00 a.m. MassðChurch 
 3:00 - 9:00 p.m. SVF Fall Festival 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK 

TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

All bulletin articles (blurbs) are due in writing nine days 
before the date of publication. (Fridays by 9:00 a.m. - nine 
days in advance). You should indicate the dates you would 
like your bulletin article to appear. Unless otherwise 
indicated, all articles will run for two weeks.   
 
 

BULLETIN INSERTS: Please call the parish office to get 
your bulletin insert on the calendar.  Inserts are limited and 
reservations are required.  Copies (650) of your insert need 
to be in the parish office by Wednesday morning.  

WEEKLY BULLETIN DEADLINE 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS é  
all the men and women who are currently in the 

military serving our country.   

 

SVF School Tuition Assistance Fund (STAR)  Sept. 16 
Our parish provides tuition assistance to families 

in challenging circumstances and this school 

year we have provided over $20,000 in 

assistance to 19 students.  Our goal is that no 

child at SVF School will be denied a Catholic 

education based solely on family finances.  Please 

prayerfully consider making a donation to the Tuition 

Assistance Fund with the envelope in your monthly 

packet or at any time to the parish office or on-line.  

Thank You! 
 

Due to an early bulletin deadlineé Sunday collection 
numbers were not available. 

The purpose of the above discussion is that if during the 
homily a thought or comment strikes you, it is okay to smile 
or nod approval. That kind of affirmation is welcome and 
even encouraged. Letôs leave off the ñAmensò or applause 
for a while. I am not sure we are even close to being ready 
for that in the Catholic Church.  
 

I think full and active participation at a minimum requires 
that we read the readings for Mass prior to Mass. The next 
thing I think is critical is that when we get to the pew, we 
take a minute and invite God into our hearts. After all, this is 
a God thing where we allow the very depth of our being to 
be open to and receptive of our Godôs bountiful grace.    
Finally, I think full and active participation requires us to put 
aside the cares and worries of the world and to pray the 
prayers, like Bishop Binzer says, ñas if it we were our first 
Mass and as if it were our last Massò. I think we need to 
pray in awe of what is about to happen (the forgiveness of 
sins, and our intimate contact with Jesus), and pray like we 
knew our life was coming to an end. If we knew it would be 
our last Mass before meeting our maker, I think we would 
pour our heart and soul into it.  So why not at every Mass? 
It could indeed be our last.  
 

At Mass this weekend, pour yourself into the prayers and let 
God pour Himself into your hearts. Peace, Deacon Dave 

ñBe opened!ò When we are open, we   
enter a relationship or a situation without       
preconceived ideas or attitudes.  At these 
times, we allow a person, language, or an 
event in without judgment.  When we are 
open, we make room for others and new thoughts and   
experiences.  At these times, we also allow God to work in 
us and through us.  As children begin a new school year, 
parents can help them to be open to what awaits them.  
Only through their being open will they allow new people, 
perspectives, and ideas to enrich them.  Though adults may 
feel that they have traveled a path before, they need to be 
open to the new ways God can work within them.  What 
was once thought to be permanent (like deafness in the 
man) may change. 

 
 

Sunday Prayer 2010-2011 É2010 Archdiocese of Chicago: Liturgy Training Publications. 1-800-933
-1800.  www.LTP.org  All rights reserved.  Used with permission. 
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Parents having a child baptized for the first time 
must attend a baptismal preparation program.  
Parents are encouraged to attend the program 
prior to the birth of their child. Godparents are 

also welcome. Please call SVF Pastoral Associate, Brian 
Caperton (686-1124) to schedule your  program date. 

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION PROGRAM 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

2018-2019 PREP REGISTRATION 

FRIENDS OF JESUS 

 Enrollment for 2018-2019 Sunday PREP and 
Early Childhood Religious Education Classes is 
currently in progress.  If you have not received a 
registration form in the mail, please contact   
Josette at 686-1118 or jhudek@svfchurch.org 
for information. 

 

Registration forms can also be found  online under Faith 
Formation tab ï Religious Education. 

 

The first PREP class starts Sunday, September 16
th
 at 

9:15 a.m. with parent orientation in Hamilton Hall. 
 

Early Childhood classes are for preschoolers who will be 3 
years of age before September 30, 2018.  Classes begin 
September 16th 10:55 - 12:00 noon and run through early 
May.  Registration is required. 

Confirmation 2019 is scheduled for 7
th
 graders on 

February 10th at the Cathedral.  The first parent 
meeting is Sept. 19

th
 at 7:00 p.m. at All Saints.  If 

you will be in the 7
th
 grade or higher this fall and are not 

enrolled in PREP or SVF school, please contact Brian 
Caperton at 686-1124 or bcaperton@svfchurch.org to   
inquire. 
 

First Holy Communion 2019  is scheduled for second 
graders on May 5

th
, at 11:00 a.m. Mass.  The first parent 

meeting is Sept. 26
th 

 in Hamilton Hall at 6:30 p.m.  If your 
child is not enrolled in PREP or SVF school, please       
contract Brian Caperton for more information at 686-1124 
or bcaperton@svfchurch.org 

SACRAMENTAL NEWS 

VIRTUS ñCHILD PROTECTION  

Following the 8:30 am Mass at SVF,  Dr. Terry Callan will 
lead a bible study in Room B on five Tuesdays this autumn, 
beginning Sept. 11th.  The study will meet on Sept. 11, 
Sept. 18 Sept. 25, Oct. 2 and Oct. 9.  At each session of 
the bible study, we will discuss the readings for the follow-
ing Sunday. For more information or to register, call Terry 
at 513-478-8694, or e-mail him at tdlcallan@gmail.com. 
Terry is a member of SVF Parish.  

TUESDAY BIBLE STUDY 

The encounter with Jesus never leaves one unaffected, but 
our ears must be opened to receive His word.   

This fall our Friday bible study group will be doing 
two studies. We will be finishing up the Ignatius 
Press we were doing in the spring, with ñThe Book 
of Ruthò. This study will only take two weeks and 
will begin on Friday, Sept. 21st and finish on the 28th. The 
next study, which will begin in October, is called "Turning 
Pointò, and is based on the Gospel of John. It will run for 
about 12-16 weeks. This study is put out by Dynamic   
Catholic and is a little different than others we have done. 
This study looks at the relationships that Jesus had with 
different people He met during His ministry and has a video 
plus study guide book with questions. The cost of the book 
is $12.95. We'll take orders the first week of the ñBook of 
Ruth Studyò, or you can call to order.  Our group meets in 
Room B on Friday's from 9:30 - 11:15 AM.  For questions 
call Kathy Sweeney at 891-6352. 

FALL FRIDAY BIBLE STUDY 

YOUTH GROUP  meets in All Saints Youth Room.         
Students grades 7-12 from All Saints, St. Vincent Ferrer,  
St. Saviour and their friends are welcome!  We are better 
with you than we are without you, and so are you.   

 

 

Sept 16 (Sunday):  High School Youth Group kicks off 
6:30-8:30 p.m. in the All Saints Youth Room 
 

Sept 10 (Mondays): Highschoolers of the Well (HOW) 
grades 9-12, for a faith and prayer gathering -7:00-8:30 p.m. 
in the All Saints Youth Room 
 

Sept 9 (Sunday):  Junior High Youth Group kicks off   
6:30-8:30 p.m. in the All Saints Youth Room 

 

Keep looking here or on the All Saints website 
www.allsaints.cc for all upcoming activities.   

FRIENDS OF JESUS is a group for adults with develop-
mental disabilities (18 years of age or older). This groupôs 
focus is primarily for support, prayer and socializing. This 
year our meetings are set for Saturday: Sept 15, Nov 10, 
Jan 12, March 16, with a date for the year end picnic to 
be determined.  We meet from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. at All 
Saints Parish Center. We come together in prayer, do some 
craft-making and enjoy refreshments. New members are 
always welcome but need to RSVP to Jane Callan 793-
3546 first prior to attending. At the Sept 15 meeting we will 
discuss ways to reach out to others to show Godôs love. 

Everyone who has completed the VIRTUS child protection 
class is required to read a VIRTUS training bulletin every 
month on the VIRTUS website (virtusonline.org).  If you fall 
behind  reading these bulletins by three months in a row, 
your VIRTUS approval will be automatically cancelled. 
Please remember to log in to the VIRTUS website each 
and every month and read your training bulletin.  A 
new bulletin is posted the 1st Sunday of the month on 
the  website.  IMPORTANT: after you read the bulletin ï   
answer the question at the end.  That is how the       
VIRTUS software knows you read the bulletin. 

Thank you to everyone who volunteers their time at SVF.  

VOCATION VIEWS 

mailto:jhudek@svfchurch.org
mailto:bcaperton@svfchurch.org
mailto:bcaperton@svfchurch.org
mailto:tdlcallan@gmail.com
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ST. VINCENT FERRER  FALL FEST  2018  
Saturday, September 15, 3:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.  
Sunday, September 16, 3:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

GRAND RAFFLE TICKETSé. MORE CHANCES TO WIN 
$35 a ticket / 2 for $60 

GRAND PRIZE $5,000 
2nd PRIZE $2,500 
3rd PRIZE  $1,500 
4th PRIZE  $1,000 
5th PRIZE  IPad 
DRAWING SEPTEMBER 16 AT 9PM 
 

Tickets can be purchased after all Masses on Sept 8 & 9  
or in the Parish Office during business hours. 

ST. VINCENT FERRER FALL FEST 2018 
Special Thanks to Presenting Sponsor  
Thomas - Justin Funeral Homes, Inc. 

 

Sat. Sept . 15, 3:00-11:00 p.m. 
Music by Loopman Dan 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
Damsel & Distress 5:30-7:30 p.m. 

(featuring SVF alumni Christopher Dunkley) 
The Gamut 8:00-11:00 p.m. 

 

Sun, Sept 16, 3:00-9:00 p.m. 
Music by The Cheap Thrill Band 3:00-6:00 p.m. 

Ooh La La Unplugged 6:30-9:00 p.m. 
 

Come hungry...We have food trucks and great vendors: 
Kona Ice Food Truck, Krimmerôs Italianette Pizza booth, 
Power Blendz Smoothie Truck, The   
Dapper Doughnut Food Truck, The Chili 
Hut Food Truck, Jon Jonôs BBQ Food 
Truck, Graeterôs Ice Cream Food Truck, 
Asian Food Booth, and  Mexican Food Booth.. 
 

2018 SVF Rose Lavelle Soccer Challenge for 
all age kids (boys & girls) and adult / coaches 
Saturday, Sept. 15 from 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
3 Challenges (Crossbar challenge, Speed &  
Agility Challenge, and Juggling Challenge).  
Awards will be given between 6:30-7:00 p.m. 

 

Friday Sept 14 Night Party to thank our  
sponsors & booth captains 

Live music, catered food, spirited drinks, pre-look at our 
incredible Bid-n-Buy Booth, raffle prizes & games.  This 
will be a great time and a fun way to kick off the festival.   

 

SVF Class Reunion tent and great memories to share! 

 
 

 

CALLING ALL BAKERS 
The Cake Booth Needs You!! The Cake Booth at 
the SVF Festival needs your help. The booth    
depends on baked goods. Please consider baking 

for the booth.  We need cakes, brownies, cookies, muffins, 
etc. Please bring the items to the Parish Office on Fri, Sept. 
14th or directly to the booth on Saturday or Sunday.  Thank 
you in advance for your help.  

The monthly meeting of the SVF Menôs Club is 
Wed., Sept. 12th at 6:30 p.m. (but arrive    
earlier if possible) meet in the cafeteria. The 
Menôs Club will be firing up the grill for food 
and the usual refreshments.  We will be   
helping to string the lights for the festival. All parish and 
school parents are welcome to help. Food and drinks will be 
provided to all. No RSVP is necessary. Please feel free to 
attend even if you have only 45 minutes or an hour to     
assist.  

The generosity of our parishioners and school families has 
been overwhelming.  Thanks for your supports and prayers. 
Below is a sampling of what is in store when you enter the 
gymnasium: 

§ The newest American Girl Doll   

§ Kitchenware and Appliances 

§ Basket Raffle items which include aged $200 wine 

§ Aged Bourbon 

§ Craft Beer Baskets   

§ Many Hardware items 

§ Loads of baby items 

§ Catholic HS Spirit Wear 

§ Sports gear and balls from each sport   

§ Sports Collector's Artwork and signed items 

§ Thousands of dollars of gift cards and certificates 

§ Over 100 baskets 

§ Exciting grades K-8 baskets 

§ Many goods and services  

§ Golf Outing 

§ 13 exciting Parties 

§ Collection of Vera Bradley items 

§ Michael Kors Purse 

§ Kate Spade Purse 

§ Fitbit charge 2 

§ Nintendo Switch Gaming system 

§ Little Giant Ladder System 
Bidding ends at 7pm on Sunday ï winning bidders can 
take their items home that night! 
  
Bid Nô Buy & Basket Booth Schedule ï Dates & Times 
Baskets: Winners will be pulled at 8 pm on Sunday, Sept. 
16.  Prizes can be picked up from 8-10pm on Sunday. 

Bid Nô Buy:  Bidding will remain open for most items until 
7pm on Sunday, Sept. 16

th
.  Pickup for winning bidders 

on all Bid Nô Buy items will begin immediately afterward 
from 8-10 pm, and Monday, Sept 17 from 11am-4pm 
and 6-8pm in Room B of the Parish Center.  

All winning bid items must be picked up by MONDAY!!!! 
  
Bid Nô Buy and Basket Booths accept cash, checks (from          
registered parishioners), and ALL  MAJOR CREDIT CARDS. 

BID & BUY SNEAK PEAK 

SVF MENS CLUB NEWS 

MONDAY, SEPT 17 at 8:00 a.m.  
Yes, the Festival will be technically overé but 
we sure do need help with the clean up         
process. All levels of help are needed! 

St. Vincent Ferrer has a Facebook page.  
ñLikeò us at www.facebook.com/st.vfchurch 


